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23 February 2015 
  
Dear Parents 
  
Would anyone be prepared to help out once a term for a couple of hours by serving 
refreshments?  Each term, there are a few occasions when teas, coffees and biscuits 
are served to parents - eg Tutor Teas to current parents and 11+ Afternoons for 
prospective parents and boys.  If teas are served by other parents, it makes the whole 
occasion more welcoming and if you have come to one of these events in the past, 
you may have been glad that there was tea and coffee!  The contributions also make a 
donation to BWSPA funds, and so benefit the school as well. 
  
It is not a particularly time-consuming task, and would take only a couple of hours. 
Parents' evenings are usually covered by the 6th Form, so the events we need to help 
with are normally required during the school day.  We need 2 parents on each 
occasion, and whilst we have a small group of parents who currently do this, our sons 
are now mostly in the upper school and so we need to recruit some new helpers.  If 
you are able to help, full instructions are provided and there will be another parent 
who has done it before, to work with you, at least for the first time. 
  
If you are able to offer your help, please can you email Anne Edwards: 
anneinhyde@dsl.pipex.com 
  
Many thanks 
  
BWS Parents’ Association 
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


